
Subject: Fwd: DNV Tax $$$
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 14/05/2014 2:03 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No post.  FONVCA review.

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:DNV Tax $$$

Date:Wed, 14 May 2014 07:11:53 -0700
From:Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>

To:North Shore News <editor@nsnews.com>
CC:fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Editor,

I received information regarding a

Fromme Mountain Parking and Staging Area information session on May 20
click here for details  

and I urge everyone to attend.

I find it interesting that there was no public debate on this issue. If the citizens of the DNV are going to be paying
approximately $1 million to facilitate a very small special interest group to park in our community in two locations
(Upper Mountain Highway went through with the budget) then there surely should have been some public input.

This $1 million should be spent on replacing the failing asbestos-lead piping throughout the municipality; as it
stands now homeowners are responsible even though the risk is known.

Wendy Qureshi
North Vancouver
604-980-1885
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